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Inge Erasmus

From: Jenna Lavin <jenna.lavin@ctsheritage.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 13 November 2018 9:48 AM
To: Inge Erasmus
Cc: Nicholas Wiltshire
Subject: Re: Klipheuwel_Erf 73 Comments
Attachments: Screenshot from 2018-11-13 09-26-09.png

Dear Inge, 
 
Many thanks for informing me of this. Please find my response below: 
 
- The competent heritage authority (HWC) has agreed that no heritage resources are likely to 
be impacted by the proposed development. 
 
- Comment: "It is noted that the Heritage Screener Document focuses mostly on 
heritage resources related to archaeology". 
I would disagree - the HS covers impacts to all heritage resources including archaeology, 
built environment, cultural landscapes and palaeontology 
 
- Comment: "The NID submission did not reflect the site in relation to the Agter 
Paarl/Paardeberg Cultural Landscape, Klipheuwel Radio Station, or the 
Koeberg/Swartland Farms Cultural Landscape within the larger landscape". 
The HS and NID are NOT intended to be heritage impact assessments. The role of the NID 
and HS is to determine the likelihood of the proposed development impacting on significant 
heritage resources. The CoCT has not identified the area in which the telecommunications 
mast is proposed to be built as a heritage landscape of any significance (see attached 
image). In addition, the proposed 25m mast will not impact at all on the Agter 
Paarl/Paardeberg Cultural Landscape or the Koeberg/Swartland Farms Cultural Landscape, as 
noted in the HS: "The proposed telecommunications mast is not likely to impact on any significant or pristine 
cultural landscape as the proposed telecommunications mast is intended to be located away from any street frontage 
on private property and will be minimally visible to the public." 
As far as we are able to ascertain from the publicly available information, the Klipheuwel Radio Station has not been 
identified as a heritage resource. Lastly, the Klipheuwel Radio Station is located approximately 2.5km away from the 
proposed telecommunications mast and as such, the proposed mast will have no impact. 
I hope that this is of assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jenna 
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Please see attached comments from City of Cape Town Municipality, Point 4.5 on Heritage specifically.  

  

Regarding point 4.4 I will contact HCW and ask them to correct the labelling of the erf number from Erf72 to Erf 73. 
This was a mistake on our end. I will follow the route Emile took.  

  

Point 4.5 states: It is noted that the heritage screener document focuses mostly on heritage resources related to 
archaeology. The NID submission did not reflect the site in relation to the Agter Paarl/Paardeberg cultural 
landscape, Klipheuwel Radio Station or Koeberg/ Swartland Farms Cultural Landscape with the larger landscape.  

  

Please help?  

  

Kind regards 

Inge  
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